
Parents and/or Guardians,  
 
For the 2020-2021 school year, we will hold parent-teacher conferences via zoom due to 
COVID-19. Conferences will take place Monday, Oct. 12th from 4-8PM and Tuesday, Oct. 13th 
from 4-8PM. As we get closer to Oct. 12th we will communicate with you a list of zoom links for 
each teacher. Once in the Zoom, you will wait in a waiting room until the teacher allows you in. It 
is important that each parent honors the conference time frame. 
 
Below you will find directions to sign up for conferences with each teacher individually. We ask 
that only one time slot be used per student/per teacher.  If you have multiple students in the 
building you will need to set up times for all students you have in the school separately. 
 
You will need to navigate to ​ParentVue online​ The​ ParentVue app will not work​ for this 
application. Once in ParentVue, be sure to select the correct student, if you have multiple 
students in Millard. Then click on Conference in the left hand index. 
  

 
 
Then click on the Parent Scheduled Conference link in the right hand corner. You will now see 
the dates of the conferences as blue links to open. Choose the day you want to Zoom 
Conference and then select a time that works best for you for that teacher. 
 

https://ne-mps-psv.edupoint.com/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx


 
 
Once you have selected a time it saves this in the column as well as the upper right corner. You 
can select Email Schedule to get an email of your scheduled conference times. 

 
 
 
Remember signing up is done here, then we will send you a list of teacher Zoom links on 
Monday, Oct. 12.  We will also post it on our website at ​mnhs.mpsomaha.org 
 
Unfortunately, counselors, social workers, special education case managers, school 
psychologists, school language pathologists, the MYP coordinator and the DP coordinator do 
not have classes and therefore there is not a way in Synergy to make appointments with them. 
If you need to schedule an appointment with any of these individuals, please contact them via 
email. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Mr. Bearinger - Assistant Principal 
 
 

https://mnhs.mpsomaha.org/

